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Senator Siewert asked: 
 
Will these reviews be conducted by an independent, third-party and, if so, when and how will 
this party be chosen? 
 
Answer: 
 
At the 18 February 2011 South Australian Board of Management Meeting, preliminary 
discussions regarding the Local Implementation Plans (LIP) Review process were held.  
In future meetings, the South Australian Board of Management will consider the South 
Australian LIP Review process in more detail, including scope, methodology and appropriate 
timeframes. 
 
There are a number of current structures and processes in place to ensure the effective 
management of the Remote Service Delivery LIPs in Amata and Mimili, South Australia, 
including: 

o Government Business Managers and Anangu Engagement Officers as the single 
government interface in each community; 

o Community Councils; 
o Board of Management; 
o Regional Operations Centre; 
o Building Block Working Groups; and 
o Service provider Forums.  

 
The South Australian Board of Management will consider the role of existing structures and 
processes as part of finalising the South Australian LIP Review process. 
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